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   Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to the first initial 
of your last name. To leave a message, spell your last name, say your phone 
number and your choice of entrée. You will receive a phone confirmation. You 
must be confirmed. Thanks!  E-mails are not valid.   
 

PLEASE,  NO CALLS AFTER 5 P.M.    
 

 A-K Karen Palmeter  407-340-8323        L-Z Christine Shapin  407-497-7109  
  

  You may pay by CASH or CHECK made out in advance to Newcomers of 
Central Florida, Inc.  Pick up your name tag at the welcome table.  Prearrange 
payment for guests.  

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 P.M. ON THE SUNDAY BEFORE 

THE LUNCHEON (JULY 17, 2016).  ANYONE CANCELLING AFTER THE DEAD-

LINE WILL REIMBURSE THE CLUB.  NO WALK-INS ALLOWED. 

LUNCHEON AND BUSINESS MEETING 
 

July 21, 2016 
Country Club at Deer Run 

300 Daneswood Way 
Casselberry, FL 32707    407-699-9592 

 

Gather at 11:30 a.m.    Lunch at noon 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 

 August 18, 2016 
Heathrow Country Club 

Let's Play Bingo for 
Fun and Prizes! 

Bring $2 (Exact Bills Please) 
To Purchase A Bingo Card! 

 

JULY LUNCHEON BUFFET 
  

Caesar or Garden Salad  
House Dressing 

  
Chicken Piccatta 
Baked Manicotti 
Baked Tilapia 

  
Green Beans Almondine 
Long Grain and Wild Rice 

  
Rolls and Butter 

  
Chocolate Mousse with Wafer 

  
Regular and Decaf Coffee,  
Iced & Hot Tea and Sodas 

  
$25 

 

,Inc. 

Directions to Deer Run Country Club:  Take your best route to Red Bug Lake Road 

and turn into Deer Run at Eagle Circle for half a mile. Turn at the first right onto Eagle 

Circle (before the 7-11 convenience store) and proceed approximately one mile to turn 

left on Daneswood Way to the country club.(Eagle Circle makes a loop inside the sub-

division.) 

 

    Flower Power Celebration 

Join us in July for our very own Flower 
Power-themed luncheon.  Feel free to 
wear a flower in your hair, bright neon col-
ors, or floral prints as we let the sunshine 
in and celebrate summer in style at the 
Country Club at Deer Run.  There will not 
be a formal program this month--just time 
to stop and smell the roses (or other flow-
ers) as we share summer memories, celebrate the sixties, and en-
joy an opportunity to mix and mingle with other Newcomers.  
Peace symbols, love beads, rose-colored glasses, and tie-dye ap-
parel are optional! 

tel:407-340-8323
tel:407-497-7109
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BOARD MEETING:  Thursday, July 7, 2016, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.     
All board meetings are held the first Thursday of the month at  
Perkins Restaurant & Bakery, 6425 University Blvd.,  
Winter Park, FL 32792.  

 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  MEET OUR MEMBERS 

Dear Newcomers Members, 
 
Welcome back to my place. I was on the back porch with my coffee 
and had planned to meditate, but a cardinal flew onto the feeder and 
started singing.  My cat, Magic, ran to the screen, started meowing in 
some strange way and the bird and cat had a conversation. Then 
along came two squirrels, screeching, and running fast. They were 
chased by two doves nipping at their tails. So funny!  Back and forth, 
back and forth. Have any of you had a similar experience?  The won-
ders of nature. 
 
The luncheon at Café Murano was great. Everyone worked hard pre-
paring and setting up so we could all enjoy our patriotic salute to our 
veterans and country. The sharing of some of our members saluting 
their loved ones was very touching. Linda Gallagher coordinated a pa-
triotic costume contest that was very unique, not to mention preparing 
and distributing the table decor and other decorations. Transporting all 
those items and the microphone is a major accomplishment.  Thank 
you Linda. You get the 1st Newcomers Girl Scout Award. What is 
that? You’ll see…… 
 
Our dear City of Orlando is hurting. The recent tragedies have affected 
all of us. We need to make every effort to stay safe and take care of 
our families and friends. Kindness and love will help us to become 
stronger. Pray for the families of the victims. Help where you can. Our 
community needs us – we need them. I am humbled by the over-
whelming support nationally and worldwide! Orlando Strong! 
 
Newcomers of Central Florida, Inc. has a membership of two hundred 
and twenty women.  We contribute so much to the welfare of central 
Florida in so many ways.  Be proud to be a member.  You all make me 
a better person and I love you. 
 
Judy Babine 

Karen Palmeter  
was born and raised 
in Syracuse, New 
York.    In 1995 she 
moved to Orlando 
with her husband 
when his job, with 
Lockheed Martin, 

transferred him.   
 
Karen retired as Director of Finance 
from a Meeting Planning Company, 
her clients were mostly Pharmaceuti-
cal Companies.  
 

Karen enjoys traveling to visit family.  
She is active in Widow Friends of 
Florida.  She volunteers for different 
military events to keep busy. She  
looks forward to participating in 
events with Newcomers.  She is cur-
rently working with reservations for 
Newcomers’ Luncheons. 
 

Karen has three children, two who live 
here in Orlando, one in Atlanta and 
six grandchildren who are the joy in 
her life. 

My Place 

Bunny Hayden was 

born in Wisconsin, 
raised in Miami and 
moved to Orlando 
when she married 
Pete, who was sta-
tioned at McCoy AFB. 

They have two sons.  

Bunny worked at Sears in the national 
accounting center then moved to sell-
ing appliances.  She retired from Sears 
after being diagnosed with Stage 3 
Breast cancer.  Bunny was a realtor 
and even bred Love birds. 

Bunny truly enjoys being in the busi-
ness of selling fine jewelry. “You are 
always dealing with happy occasions.” 
Bunny is a ‘Reach for Recovery Volun-
teer’ with the American Cancer Soci-
ety. Their dog (Sassy) is a therapy dog 
on the ASPCA visitation team.   

She enjoys Newcomers, Sears Retiree 
club, AARP, Red Hat Society, Relay 
for Life, and two other groups that 
meet monthly. ‘Socializing’ is her mid-
dle name.  She also “shops till she 
drops” and loves the Theater, art, and 
jewelry - real or faux. 
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MEMBERSHIP  CHAIR 
Brenda Jones   407-366-7751 

 

Membership Number:  219 

July Birthdays 
 

2 R. Fay Rodgers 
4 Mary Rinaldi 
4 Lynne Roeca 
5 Roberta Valania 
6 Wilma Cubero 
8 Joan Gray 
9 Jane Haum 
10 Lorraine Macaione 
12 Mary Jane Burrows 
21 Joan Lenard 
24 Joan Bové 
24 Brenda Johnson 
28 Michael Frazier 
30 Martha Cirrotti 

New Members 
 

Mildred Munoz     
2427 Guiana Plum Drive                          (C) 407-360-6499 
Orlando, FL 32828                       mildredflorida11@aol.com 
9/1                                                                          New York 
 

Mary Tiedeken                                          (H) 407-366-8860 
2438 Leaning Pine Lane                            (C) 407-921-7118 
Oviedo, FL 32765                                 ktiedeken@cfl.rr.com 
4/11                                                                     New Jersey 
 

Dee Legler                                                (H) 407-951-7729 
1566 Almond Ave.                                     (C) 407-375-7718 
Orlando, FL 32814                     doloreslegler@hotmail.com 
11/5                                                                   West Virginia 
 

Membership Changes 

Member passed away:   

      Past President Margie Simmons (6/9/2016)  

New email: 

Peggy Byrnes - shopgirlonline115@gmail.com 

Shelley Wagner-Schafer -                     

                         bschafer@coralwave.com 

2016-2017 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President Judy Babine 321-972-8510 

VP Programs Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580  

Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893 

VP Luncheons Linda Hargreaves 509-995-1991 

Sharon Frumkin 407-695-3944 

VP Membership Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

Recording Sec. Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Corresponding Sec. Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Treasurer Helen Hoppmann 772-521-5877 

Parliamentarian Joan Hansen 407-281-6009 

COMMITTEES 

Chatter Editor Beulah Ali-Carr 407-359-8416 

Chatter Mailing Mary Ward 407-222-4446 

Floaters Brenda Johnson 321-366-7751 

  Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

Fashion Show Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Helping Hands Brenda Johnson 321-765-4031 

  Huana Hankins 407-365-1178 

Historian Rosemary Kubanet 407-702-2384 

Photos Ronnie Telzer 407-365-1580  

Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Hospitality Karen Jacobs 912-660-8063 

Inside the Arts Karyll Shaw 407-636-5075 

Outreach Barbara Kalicki 407-542-5712 

Website Pat Fluno 407-998-1037 

Ways & Means 

Trips and Travel Louise Gallagher 321-765-4371 

50/50 Marge Ahearn 407-834-5625 

DeDe Fluhr 407-366-9084 

Game Day Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Brenda Jones 407-366-7751 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

Bridge Sim Horst 407-678-2961 

Pat McRee 407-359-1228 

Bunko         3rd Fri 

                    2nd Fri 

 Couples     3rd Sat 

Marge Ahearn 407-834-5625 

Lona Love 407-977-0046 

Judy Babine 321-972-8510 

Card Sharks Cindi Wilson 407-985-1023 

Chick Flicks Margie Rick 732-763-5277 

Hooked on  Books Joan Bové 407-971-3911 

Lunch Bunch Joan Grey 407-677-5447 

Ladies Euchre Nancy Ruscitti 407-366-2213 

Mah Jongg Sharon Shulman  407-625-1716 

Theme Parks Joan Lenard 407-671-8454 

Publicity Mary Beth Russo 352-262-4226 

Reservations Christine Shapin 407-366-3691 

  Karen Palmeter 407-340-8323 

Larkspurs are the birth month flower 
for July. A true blue flower that symbol-
izes lightness and swiftness.  As soon 
as the snow melts, these pretty Lark-
spurs make their appearance; however, 
they do not flourish until July.  

tel:732-763-5277
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INSIDE THE ARTS 
Karyll Shaw 

karyllshaw@gmail.com  
Hm:  (407) 636-5075   C: (425) 425-1050 

 
Note:  Inside the Arts activities will resume in September.  

CORRESPONDENCE 
Joan Bové   407-971-3911 

nurseynurs@icloud.com 
 

THANK YOU: Stoneybrook East Golf Club 
WELCOME PACKETS:  Mildred Munoz,  

                              Mary Tiedeken, Dee Legler 

GET WELL:  Nancy Allen, Judy Brierly 

THINKING OF YOU:   Joan Hansen 

SYMPATHY: Margie Simmons family 

BEST WISHES:  Judith Ely upon her marriage 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Joan Bové  407-971-3911 

  
 

PANERA’S on  Mitchell Hammock Road, Oviedo at  
                  1 p.m. on Tuesday, July 12, 2016 
 
July: The Aviator’s Wife by Melanie Benjamin 
August: One Thousand White Women by Jim Fergus 
September: The Readers of Broken Wheel Recommend  
            by Katarina Bivald 
October: Killing Reagan by Bill O’Reilly 

OUTLOOK ON OUTREACH  

Karen Jacobs, Outreach Chairman 
kja9850@hotmail.com  912-660-8063 
 

(Karen A. Jacobs for Barbara Kalicki, Outreach Chairman) 
 

Hi Ladies! We continue making a difference here in Cen-
tral Florida (and around the world) via your strong support 
of our various charities!  We recently delivered substantial 
end-of-year donations to Russell Home for Atypical Chil-
dren, Building Homes for Heroes, Libby’s Legacy, and 
Woodbury Pantry,   
Now, as we look forward to a new year of giving back, we 
ask that you continue to donate money generously to our 
troops. Please remember that you can always write a 
check to Newcomers of Central Florida in case you are 
short of cash.   
At the July luncheon, we will have the opportunity to sup-
port Woodbury Pantry by donating disposable diapers 
(sizes 3 and 4), and jars of peanut butter and jelly.  A 
great place to shop for food items is the Dollar Tree in the 
Oviedo Mall (or elsewhere), where jars are available for 
only $1 each. Many have lost food stamp support and are 
desperately in need of basic items as children are not be-
ing fed by schools during the summer. Please support 
them generously!  As always, continue to donate alumi-
num can tabs for Ronald McDonald House as well as per-
sonal hygiene items for Safe House.  
Russell Home is challenged with continuing to provide 
loving services because of a licensing issue.  If you would 
like to support them in a petition to Governor Scott and 
legislators, please Google “Petition for Russell Home” and 
sign the petition on the internet. If you have questions, 
please feel free to call me. 
Keep on keeping on as we celebrate our club’s twenty fifth 
year!!   

 WAYS AND MEANS  
TRIPS & TRAVEL 
Louise Gallagher  

jgallagher35@cfl.rr.com 
321-765-4371 

 
 “ALL ABOARD” 

 
Join the Newcomers Club of Central Florida, Inc. on the 
Royal Caribbean’s Oasis of the Seas, for a 7-night East-
ern Caribbean cruise March 5-12, 2017.  This cruise will 
depart from Port Canaveral and will sail the Eastern Car-
ibbean stopping at Nassau, St. Thomas and St. Maarten. 
 
The Oasis of the Seas is an amazing ship as the vessel 
has so much to offer. Stroll in Central Park.  Watch spec-
tacular shows in the Aqua Theater, the fabulous perform-
ance of a Broadway musical and the excellent ice skat-
ers with their beautiful costumes. Enjoy strolling the 
Royal Promenade with the many special stores, cafes 
and parades. 
 
Cabins being offered are: Inside for $959; Central Park 
Balcony for $1089 and Outside Balcony $1179.  Rates 
are per person based on double occupancy. Taxes of 
$112 are included and a $50 per cabin onboard credit is 
also included with the price.   
 
A $250 per person deposit is due with reservation; a sec-
ond deposit of $550 is due September 1, 2016 and final 
payment is due December 2, 2016. Second and final 
payments will automatically be charged to the credit card 
on file on date due unless instructed differently. 
 
For more information, please contact Louise Gallagher. 
 

Betty Turner, Administrator from 

The Russell Home for Atypical 

Children, accepts a donation check 

from our club that was presented 

by Outreach Chair Karen Jacobs 

and Game Day Co-Chairs Brenda 

Jones and Joan Bove.  Betty is the 

granddaughter of Russell Home 

founder Vantrease Russell. 

mailto:karyllshaw@gmail.com
tel:%28407%29%20636-5075
tel:%28425%29%20425-1050
mailto:kja9850@hotmail.com
tel:912-660-8063
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LADIES  BRIDGE 
 

We play on the fourth Wednesday of the  
month at Deer Run Country Club, 300 Daneswood Way, 
Casselberry, at 11 a.m. and enjoy lunch there. 
 

Make your reservation with either of the Chairs: 
  

Pat McRee                             Sim Horst 
407-359-1228                         407-678-2961 
patmcree@bellsouth.net        skhorst@embarqmail.com 

BUNKO GROUPS 

Bunko                                      

4th Monday of the month  11:30 a.m. 

Marge Ahearn                                    407-834-5625 
 

Dicey Bunkettes                               11 a.m. 

2nd Friday Deer Run Country Club  

Lona Love                                          407-977-0046 
 

Couples  Bunko 

3rd Saturday of the month   6 p.m. 

Judy Babine     321-972-8510 

Each couple brings an appetizer to share and BYOB.  

The host couple provides soft drinks and dessert. 

 

*Call the Chairs of any group you would like to join 

or to be put on their substitute list.   

                            
CHICK FLICKS- Oviedo 

(last Tuesday of the month) 

Margie Rick 732-763-5277     
 

Members will receive an email to inform them of the 
chosen movie. At the end of the movie, attendees 
will choose a restaurant or restaurants where they'd 
like to eat.  No need to RSVP for the movie or 
meal. Simply meet at the Oviedo Mall Regal Cine-
mas’ box office 20 minutes before show time.              

SPECIAL NEEDS AT LUNCHEONS 
 

    For those who have difficulty walking into or out of our 
luncheon venues, or need help carrying your food plates 
at a buffet, please tell our Reservations team when you 
make your reservation. They will contact our Helping 
Hands team who will assist you.  
    Please do not call the venue.  

HELPING HANDS  
     If you know of a member who may need a Helping 
Hand, please contact Brenda Johnson @ 321-765-4031 

or Huana Hankins @ 407-365-1178. 

MAH JONGG 
               Sharon Shulman     407-625-1716 
 

Mondays 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
Bring lunch, beverage and $4 in change. 
 

     Mah Jongg is held at the Riverside Park in Oviedo.  
As always, bring a bag lunch and $4 cash.  See you 
there! 
      Edith Schulman will teach any members interested 
in learning the game.  

NOTE:  All Chatter information for publication 
should be sent to alicarrbeulah@gmail.com by the 
Tuesday before the monthly luncheon.  Thanks! 
Beulah 

CARD SHARKS  

Cindi Wilson   407-985-1023    

                Cell: 407-403-8360 

Due to the busy schedules of our members, Card Sharks 
will temporarily shut down and resume in the fall.  We will 
play again on Thursday, September 8, 2016. Enjoy your 
summer and I'll see you then. Feel free to contact me, if 
you'd like to be added to the list. 
 
Thanks, 
Cindi Wilson 

How the Month of July Got Its Name 
 

     July is named for a mortal.  Julius Cae-
sar was a Roman general, statesman, who 
changed the structure of the Roman govern-
ment into a dictatorship, was assassinated in 
legendary fashion, and most importantly for 
our purposes, helped make the calendar what 
it is today. 
     July was named in honor of Julius Caesar. 
When Julius Caesar died, Quintilis, which was 
his birth month, was renamed with July. Quin-
tilis means “fifth month” in Latin, which 
represents where this month originally fell in 
the Roman calendar. 

tel:407-403-8360
http://dictionary.reference.com/browse/july
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Front:  Linda Hargreaves, Lona Love, Louise Vance  Ruth White, Cindi Wilson, and Barbara Moore   
Back: Susan Inman, Caroline Dawson, Lorraine Maccione, Pam Feldman,  and Barbara Rustigian   

Joan Gray and Pam Richards with their 
"thank you" goody bags at the Board 
Meeting June 2. Joan chaired Interna-
tional Dining last year, and Pam chaired 
Ways & Means for the past two years. 

Reservations Co-Chairs Christine 
Shapin and Karen Palmeter 

Linda Gallagher and Ronnie 
Telzer, Co-VP- Programs 

Bunco 

Group 

Standing: guest Cheri Barton with 
Susan Inman 
Seated: Pam Feldman, guest Beth 
Frazee with Barbara Moore 

Guest Demetra Lumia with Martha 
Cirrotti 

LUNCHEON WINNERS 

Left to right:   Brenda Johnson (free 

lunch), Liz Payer ($10 gift card), 

and Jo-Ann Jaeger ($91 in 

50/50  money) 

Movers and Shakers (getting the job done) in Newcomers 

June Luncheon at Café Murano 
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Caroline Dawson with guest 
Susan Grund 

New member Janice Junkin with Brenda Jones 

Dee Johnson, Debbie Stroub and 
Cindi Wilson 

Karen Jacobs in full 
patriotic regalia 

July Birthday 
    Celebrants  
(left to right):   
Pat Cranford,  
Pat Dedrel,   
Marie Pisano,  
Betty Little,  
Liz Payer,  
Barbara Wiseman,  
Marge Ahearn 

Linda Selby with guests Kathy Boyd 
and Fran Millam 

Costume winners: Left to right, Guest Marcia Hahn, Dee 
Johnson, guest Fran Millam, Bunny Hayden, Karen Jacobs 

President, Judy Babine 

Martha Cirrotti with grand-
daughter Ariana Lynn who 
sang the Inspiration and 
tap danced 



See the Chatter in color at www.newcomerscfl.org 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31  Happy Fourth of July  

July 2016 

Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg 

Bunko 

Chatter 
deadline 

RSVP  by 5 p.m.  
for Luncheon 

Hooked on  
Books 

Chick Flicks Ladies Bridge 

Luncheon 

Board Meeting Bunko 

Couples Bunko Mah Jongg 

Mah Jongg 


